ey Knights of
\@V Columbus’

The contest will be conducted locally with winning entries
advancing through district/regional and state competition to
the international level. The winning entries will serve as the
basis for a series of international “Keep Christ in Christmas”
posters, with creative credit going to the artist.

The basic rules of the contest are as follows:

 Each poster should be the original work of the artist
without outside collaboration.

« Posters must be approximately 11x77 inches. If pastels,
chalk or charcoal are used the poster must be laminated
or covered with clear plastic.

» Posters will be collected by a Knights of Columbus
representative on or about December 15,2024 for [ocal
Jjudging. District and Regional judging will be held in
January.

» Posters going on to regional judging and beyond become
the property of the Knights of Columbus and may not be
returned.

We encourage all youth to participate. If you have any
questions or would like additional information please contact
Paul DeDominicis at 5718 365 3388 or
pdedominicis@nycap.rr.com.

Additionally, Our Lady of the Assumption would like to
share your poster as the cover of our bulletin this December.
Please et Mrs. Pegarella know about your interest and she will
be sure your poster is submitted. Keep your eye on the
deadlines and submit your poster to her by Friday,
December 13. She can be reached at
kpegarella@olalatham.org or call 518-785-1605. Good luck!



